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June 11, 2024 

 

Docket Management Facility  

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration  

Room W12-140, West Building, Ground Floor,  

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE.,  

Washington, DC  20590 

Docket No. NHTSA 2009-0069 

 

 

Re: 2025MY Hyundai Tucson Plug-in Hybrid Parts Marking Locations (49 C.F.R. 541)         

       Docket No. NHTSA 2009-0069 

 

 

Dear Docket Management Facility, 

 

Pursuant to the requirements specified in 49 C.F.R. Part 541, Federal Motor Vehicle Theft 

Prevention Standard, the Hyundai America Technical Center, Inc. (“HATCI”) is submitting the 

required parts marking locations on behalf of the Hyundai Motor Company. HATCI is 

submitting the parts marking locations for the following vehicle: 

 

1. 2025 Model Year Hyundai Tucson Plug-in Hybrid 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (734) 337-2213 or 

RWillard@hatci.com. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
________________________________  

Ric Willard  
Director 

Regulation & Certification Department 

6800 Geddes Rd. 

Superior Township, MI 48198 
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